Hello Gerry

Thank you for the clarification.
We have updated the drawings to reflect your comments. Please find attached our revised drawing

submission:

1. Building height has been revised to 6.6m (centerline — measured from eave to peak). Data,
section and elevations have been updated.

2. Parking stall has been shifted down on the site to allow for 7m clear across the width of the stall
(please note the orientation of the driveway access is required to be perpendicular to the road,
per engineering requirements, so we have left it as is).
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